
Next BOT Meeting: 22nd March, 2023, 5pm
We look forward to another great year of learning

and growth at Kaipaki School this year

We held our first meeting of the year on 15 February,
although lots of work goes on between meetings too.

Members of the BoT, alongside staff, have been
looking after school and its grounds over the
summer holidays. We really appreciate the

community approach to supporting our school.

Another challenge came our way already this term,
with a careful decision made to close school on 14
February, along with many schools in the Waikato.
Thankfully, our school did not sustain any damage.
Our hearts go out to those affected around other

parts of our country.

Board portfolios and delegations
School finances and budgets
Health and safety
Policies up for review
School bus matters
Professional learning and devleopment
School property and maintenance

At our meeting on the 15th February we discussed:
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